
19 January 2017 
 
ATTN: Students 
 

National University Corporation Tohoku University 
Executive Vice President 

(Education, Student Support, International Exchange) 
Executive Vice President 

(Financing, Facilities, Campus Planning) 
 

Changes regarding Accounts for Automatic Payment of Tuition Fees 
                     

Thank you for your cooperation regarding tuition payments. 
As of the first term of the 2017 academic year, the below changes will be made regarding 

accounts used for automatic tuition payments. 
 

Date of Automatic Tuition Payment 
 

       
 

 
 

Notes 
Previously, only 77Bank and Mizuho Bank accounts could be used for automatic tuition 

payments. However, starting second term AY 2017, automatic payment will be possible for 
almost all financial institutions in Japan. 

If you wish to change the account used for tuition payments, please check the Tohoku 
University website in April 2017 or later for instructions. 
http://www.tohoku.ac.jp/japanese/studentinfo/studentlife/04/studentlife0401/ 

 
Thank you for your continued understanding regarding the tuition payment procedures. 

 
Contact 

Finance Department 
Fund Management Office 

 Fund Management Section 
TEL: 022-217-4894 

Current: 
Around 25th of 
each month 

First term of AY 2017 onward: 
23rd of each month 
(or next business day if falling 
on a holiday) 

http://www.tohoku.ac.jp/japanese/studentinfo/studentlife/04/studentlife0401/
http://www.tohoku.ac.jp/japanese/studentinfo/studentlife/04/studentlife0401/

